
Cherry Garden TRA 
 

Covid-19 Policy and Procedures – September 2021 
 
On 19 July 2021 the Government relaxed its Covid-19 restrictions. However, our first priority is 
to keep people safe, so we are keen to ensure that re-opening Cherry Garden Hall is done in a 
way that does not endanger users, volunteers or staff.  
  
Southwark Council officers have carried out all the essential compliance tests to guarantee that 
our building is safe to use. And the TRA has completed the necessary risk assessments and set 
up Covid-19 procedures as advised by the council and government.  
    
Our procedures are in accordance with the recommendations of Public Health and include: 

• reduced capacity in the number allowed to use the building (maximum 30 people) 

• a robust and regular cleaning regime  

• the provision of hand sanitiser stations at entry and exit points 

• risk assessments for all activities 
  

Hall users are requested to comply with the following: 

• keep doors and windows open to aid ventilation 

• use face coverings to protect vulnerable people 

• maintain social distancing where possible 

• one-way systems where space permits 

• if possible, use the QR code on arrival  
  
Please read the latest government guidance, which is available at the following link:  
  
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-coronavirus-restrictions-what-you-can-and-cannot-do 
 
If you feel ill, please protect yourself and others by remaining at home! 
  
 
Policy and Procedure adopted on:  29 September 2021        Signed:  

                

Name:____Sheila Taylor__________              Name:___David Green _________                   

Position:__TRA Chair_____________  Position:__TRA Treasurer________ 

If you have any queries, please contact us on 07906-860979 or cherrygardentra@yahoo.com  
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